
Submitter: Kat Balogh 

On Behalf 
Of: 

 

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural Resources, and 
Water 

Measure: HB4148 

Dear House Committee on Agriculture, Land Use, Natural Resources, and Water, 

 

Please accept my comments on HB 4148 which would direct the State Dept. of Fish 

and Wildlife to expand programs related to wildlife disease. Thanks goes to 

Representative ken Helm for introducing this bill. I am a rural Oregonian who 

supports all efforts to protect our wildlife. This important bill will prevent human-

wildlife conflicts, support wildlife rehabilitation efforts, reduce wildlife collisions, and 

respond to wildlife disease outbreaks.  

 

Thank you in advance for using your authority to continue ODFW's mission of 

protecting and enhancing our habitat for fish and wildlife. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kat Balogh 

 

 


